Aria Health welcomes Frank Congdon as Our New
Associate Vice President of Revenue Cycle
We are pleased to announce that Frank Congdon has joined Aria Health as Associate Vice President of Revenue Cycle.
 In this role, Frank will help develop strategies and performance improvement initiatives to optimize hospital and physician provider reimbursements within a positive workplace. In addition, he willwork with Directors and Managers from across the system to establish a vision, optimize processes, deliver quality services and reports, manage cash collections, deploy technology, and ensure support for the community while complying with related regulations.
Frank has over 25 years of experience working in the healthcare industry. 
Before joining Aria, he was a part of Einstein Medical Center, where he held several roles of increasing responsibility. Mors recently, he worked with the Corporate Finance Department to meet the organization’s fiscal goals for point-of-service cash collection, insurance verification, certification, length-of-stay objectives, budgeted admissions, and reimbursement activities. In addition, he oversaw the Financial Counseling, Medical Assistance, and Financial Assistance policies, and developed policies to ensure compliance with government legislation, third-party contracts, and The Joint Commission. 
Frank has also worked for area health organizations such as Graduate Hospital, where he served as the Business Office Manager and Elkins Park Hospital, where he held the position of Director of admissions.
Frank received his Bachelor of Science degree in Marketing/Finance from Philadelphia University.  He brings a wealth of finance expertise and an impressive background in the healthcare industry. We look forward to the outstanding contributions he will surely make to our organization. 
Please join us in welcoming Frank to our team. 
 
